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JOINT STATEMENT FROM THE VILLAGE OF MOUNT PROSPECT  
AND TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 214 

 
DATE:  July 1, 2021  
CONTACT:  Michael Cassady, Village Manager  
PHONE:     847/392-6000 
 
Following last week’s meeting between the Prospect High School administration and the Mount Prospect 

administration and Police Department regarding Prospect’s School Resource Officer, both parties have had 

productive, continued conversations. Officer Schaps will continue to serve as the School Resource Officer at 

Prospect High School for the upcoming school year. Officer Schaps offered the following statement: “I enjoy 

my job serving, protecting, and supporting each of the 2,100 students that come through the school doors on 

a daily basis and will continue to do so in an equitable manner. I am excited to welcome all students back on 

August 11th when we start our new school year.” 
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